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School of Education

August 31, 2010

Dr. Lin Lin
Childhood/Early Childhood Education Department
SUNY Cortland

Dear Dr. Lin:

| am pleased to report that you have been recommended by me to receive a
discretionary salary increase for your meritorious contributions during the 2009-2010
academic year. This recommendation has been based on the DSI policies outlined in the
April 26, 2010 memorandum from President Erik Bitterbaum. My recommendation took
into consideration the materials you submitted, the recommendation of your chair, and
especially the funds available this year for DSI recognition. Most significantly, this
recommendation acknowledges your work and serves as a material indicator of the
School’s appreciation of your research, teaching and service contributions.

Should you wish to appeal this recommendation, you may direct your appeal to
the Provost within 10 days after receipt of this letter, but by no later than Friday,
September 17, 2010. | wish you the very best in your continued scholarly endeavors, and |
look forward to your future contributions to the life of our academic community.

Appreciatively,

~

\ 2:
Johh Cottone
Interim Dean

Xc: Dr. Mark Prus, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
Dr. Andrea Lachance, Chair, Childhood/ Early Childhood Education
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